December 15, 2009

Dear Bob,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for al/l of the repairs you have done to our
houses. This last project was above and beyond all hope. We can now say that our house is leak
free, and we don't worry about sliding down the hill. Under your direction with the subcontractors
we are completely comfortable in our house. Your integrity & honesty, timeliness in getting the
work done was wonderful. We knew what the costs would be, when the work would be completed
and the subs you chose also shared your sense of integrity and honesty. We will recommend you
and your family for any future projects. Your prospective clients may call us directly with any
questions.

Thank you,

P. &D. H
Teacher, Coach/ DSL technician

Homeowners



	Page 1

